
Dear Colleague: 

On behalf of the New Hampshire 
Osteopathic Association, Board of Directors 
and staff, we would like to introduce 
ourselves to you. NHOA is aware that there 
are a wide range of organizations 
competing for your participation and your 
hard earned money, so we appreciate your 
taking the time to learn how the NHOA is 
the right Association for you.  

There are many ways the NHOA is the right 
organization for you. We take pride in 
protecting our profession through our 
legislative efforts; providing quality CME 
seminars; offering resources that enhance 
your career; participate on committees that 
affect our profession at a local, state and 
national level.  

It is our members’ commitment to NHOA 
that enables us to protect your rights, but 
our desire is to have every D.O. in New 
Hampshire united in one voice. Only through 
interested members like you can we continue 
to provide this service.  

We are pleased to provide the Winter 
Symposium  and Summer CME to NH D.O.’s 
to offer credits they need through seminars 
that enhance their ability to provide quality 
care for their patients.  

The NHOA Board of Directors looks 
forward to welcoming you to NHOA. If you 
have any questions or concerns please 
contact Joy Potter. Again, thank you for 
taking this time to see how NHOA is here 
for you! 

 

 

Activities 

 The Association continues to grow 
and gain a voice in the state. We 
hope you will take note of the 
accomplishments the Society has 
made and join us as we move 
forward.  

 A bill was introduced to the NH 
Legislature to add a designated 
DO member to the NH Board of 
Medicine and one has been 
appointed 

 Bob Soucy serves as a 
representative to the NH Medical 
Society General Council 

 Delegates Nate Delisi  and Bob 
Soucy attended national sessions 
and challenges NH physicians to 
come up with resolutions that 
would benefit all D.O.s and their 
patients 

 A Scholarship in memory of Jack 
Parfitt was given to a New 
Hampshire student at UNECOM  

 We keep an active web site at 
nhosteopath.org 

 Held a successful Winter CME 
Symposium in Bartlett and plans 
are underway for future CME 

 Elected a new Board of Directors 
and meeting Co-chairs, with a nice 
mix of seasoned folks and new 
energy.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 Leadership taking a breather  

Frank Hubbell sharing a moment of 
relaxation at the Winter Symposium with 
Ray Kelly and Joe Leahy  

Dues structure 

Active members $100 per year 

Please fill out the form on the 
reverse side and return it to  

NHOA 

Joy Potter 

7 North State St 

Concord NH 03301 

 



 

     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     

                        

2014 Officers   

President             Franklin Hubbell  
VP/Sec,             Barry Gendron  
Treasurer                  Sarah Litsch 
Imm Past President   Joseph Leahy Jr 
Pent Past President    Jeffrey Reisert 
Delegate at Large           Steve Youngs 
Delegate at Large    Bruce Latham 
Delegate at Large     Arlene Mrozowski 
AOA Delegates         Nate DeLisi       

and      Robert Soucy Jr 
Annual Meeting Co-Chairs  

      David Duval  
       Bob Soucy 
   Frank Hubbell 

 

   Office Contact Information  

NHOA 
7 North State St 
Concord NH 03301 
PH 603-224-1909 
Fax 603-226-2432 
E-Mail Joy.Potter@NHMS.org 
Web Site nhosteopath.org 
 

                
Students at our Winter Meeting 2010 
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Advancing the art and science of  

Osteopathic Medicine  

in New Hampshire 
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